
 

 

BARGAINING UPDATE 

 IMPORTANT UPDATE FOR UAW LOCAL 1216 MEMBERS 

 

It’s now been over a full month of bargaining.  We continue to reiterate 

that we're the face of over 1100 members. WHO ALL DESERVE 

RESPECT!  Unfortunately, the company has yet to meet the level set by 

you, the Membership. 

The Bargaining Team is very frustrated with the progress of economic 

negotiations.   

September 1st at 12:01 a.m. is when our current contract officially 

expires.  Moving into this week, we hope to see major progress taking 

place to reach a tentative agreement before this deadline.   

Flex N Gate Detroit, UAW Local 155 are approaching the end of their 

contract and are currently in negotiations. 

 

We Stand Together, We Stand United! 

 

Together, let's turn the tide for ALL FNG/Ventra employees!  

  Please continue to spread the word for the QR Code to receive the 

latest updates. 


